BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
16th March, 2017

Dear Parent

FAMILY ASSEMBLY     

Tomorrow will be the final Family Assembly for this term.  Next term’s Family Assembly dates will be sent out after the Easter holiday.

RECEPTION CHILDREN MORNING ROUTINE

We understand that Reception parents wish to accompany their children into school in the morning, and we appreciate your help in settling your children into class. We now feel that children are settled and confident enough to come into the classroom independently and we ask that from Tuesday, 18th April, as per the usual cycle, children come into school unaccompanied.  

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

Just a reminder that orders for photographs should be returned to school by Friday, 24th March.
RED NOSE DAY
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Red Nose Day is Friday 24th March, children can come into school in non-uniform for a £1.00 donation to the charity.  There will be fun activities held in each class during the day.  Please note we have sold out of red noses.  Thank you for your support.
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